

Peach Review Newsletter



Presidential Letter

As I sit and reflect on this crazy year, I would like to acknowledge and share thanks to and for the accomplishments made in a year we all could have just taken off.

We kicked off this year with high hopes and specific goals to become more efficient as a chapter while bringing in more value to each of our members:

- Plan to enhance 2021 education to move to quarterly mini-conferences
- Create a scholarship committee to keep a transparent process for the nomination and selection of all award winners
- Delve into the financials to ensure we finish in the black without losing value to our members by restructuring sponsorships, payroll and dues structures, along with adding new revenue streams
- Reengaging charitable organizations

These goals are just the latest in a long line and I am emphatically thankful for each of the Board of Directors and Kim Campuzano in helping make these goals reality.

Years ago, under the leadership of Joe Krenn, the Board made a decision to bring the GA Chapter back to prominence within CMAA. I have been blessed to work with Jeff Blais, Josh Paris, Michael Cofer, Mathew Collins, Kimberly Clark-Warren, Mario Campuzano, Daniel Laterza, Nick Markel, Michael Henley, John Gerdts, Joey Wheeler, Chris Ferris, John Spiess, Eric Arceneaux and Ben McWilliams on the Board, in addition to the several volunteers in the committees to make it happen!

From Kim's selflessness in being partially furloughed during the middle of the pandemic, the patience from all of our members, to the willingness of the Board to keep working, allowed the GA chapter...OUR chapter to grow in a year of pause. 2020 will be one for the record books, but I will always remember the GA Chapter kept on Truckin'. What a long strange trip it's been...and I'm extremely Grateful!

Keeping GA CMAA Great!

Josh Thomas, CCM

Sponsor Spotlight

Thank you to those partners who have already renewed with us for the 2021 year!











Welcome New Members

Tilly Jacobs - Athens Country Club Jonathan Griffith - Ansley Golf Club Stormy Flinchum - Ansley Golf Club Jennifer Dominguez - Ansley Golf Club

Upcoming Events

Installation Dinner Sunday, November 8th Capital City Club - Downtown

~

Winter Conference
January 10th - 11th
Piedmont Driving Club
Featuring Horst Schulze and John Hightower

GEORGIA GOSSIP

Congratulations to Andrew Orbison on obtaining your CCM!

Congratulations to Michael Fick for being selected as this years recipient of the Chris Borders BMI Scholarship Winner!

Congratulations to Judy Fan on winning the Student Scholarship!

Congratulations to Michael Cofer, CCM on being selected to receive the Mead Grady / John Jordan Award!